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Ulster-Scots Agency
Tha Boord o Ulstér-Scotch

Newtownards Silver Band wish to thank the ULSTER-SCOTS AGENCY for the grant received
recently of £1,600.00 to cover overheads associated with the current COVID 19 EPIDEMIC.

This project has been made possible by the support of the ULSTER-SCOTS AGENCY.
We would also like to thank s Audrey Freen and Mr Derek Reaney for all their help.

The following was published in our local Chronical paper this week.

Thanking you {Hon Sec ) Grenville Francis
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